
Wrockwardine Wood C of E Junior School 

‘Wrockers’ Weekly   
Friday 28th January 2022 

Dates for 

your Diary 

Stars of the week 

3G Lennon N 4W Lottie-Rae H 6J Mizanu Y  

3H Louisa B 5C Adam T 6S Liam C  

3/4L Jaxon B 5H Robbie E    

4B Charlie P 5/6BD Ava C  Well done!  

‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

 

Headteacher’s Award:                                          

Ajeet S and Chase F 

 

 

  

This Half Terms Value — Perseverance 

   

Fri 18th Feb 

2022 

Break-up for 

half term 

 

Mon 28th Feb 

Return to school 

for everyone 

Wed 2nd  

Feb—       
Modern  Foreign 

Languages Day 

*date change 

Nala News 

Our school dog Nala is still in training. She is currently focusing on not barking 

at people when they enter the school. If you visit school, we would like you to 

help with this by throwing a toy from the basket in the front entrance, through 

the hatch window if she comes towards it and starts barking.  

We hope that this will eventually de sensitise her to new people entering the 

building. Please be assured the barking is not aggressive as she will be wagging 

her tail. It’s just puppy over excitement.  

Tues 8th March 

International 

Women’s Day 

Fri 18th Feb 

2022 

Cricket Day for 

whole school 

Tutoring 

Polite reminder that tutor-
ing in the mornings starts at 
8am. Please do not drop 
your child off before this 
time as there is no member 
of staff to supervise them. 
Thank you. 

Car Park 

We urge our parents to please take care if entering and exiting 
the school car park to drop off children at wraparound care.  
We would recommend that you park on the road and walk 
with your child as we have had a near miss this week with chil-
dren crossing the car park and a vehicle driving in. We have a 
number of children who are in school early for tutoring and 
therefore there are children on site before 8:30am.  

Week comm  

9th May 2022 

SATs Year 6 

Lunch Boxes    Miss Cartwright has recently noticed during her hour spent in the dinner hall every 

day that lots of children are not eating their home packed lunches. She has asked the children to take 

home any uneaten food because we are sure that you, as their parents, would like to see what they 

are/are not eating. We obviously encourage the children to eat as much as possible but we have no-

ticed them trying to throw away whole uneaten sandwiches. Please speak with your child about    

making sure they eat their food at lunchtime and bringing home anything they do not eat. Thank you. 

Calling all parents Wrockers’ Safety Squad needs you!  

WSS are planning their next project and we need your help. Please complete this short           
questionnaire about your child’s safety to help inform our planning.  

Take care and stay safe, from Jack, Amelia, Noah, Zach and Azzaria   

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfjLq2Z8scBZTHyz_D0TR_1IXDxVjeoxqz0E5-
zHhgpP8HLzg/viewform?usp=sf_link 

Wrockers' Safety Squad 

Safeguarding parent questionnaire 

docs.google.com  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfjLq2Z8scBZTHyz_D0TR_1IXDxVjeoxqz0E5-zHhgpP8HLzg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfjLq2Z8scBZTHyz_D0TR_1IXDxVjeoxqz0E5-zHhgpP8HLzg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfjLq2Z8scBZTHyz_D0TR_1IXDxVjeoxqz0E5-zHhgpP8HLzg/viewform?usp=sf_link


 

  

 
Youth Café - Year 6 

Here in year 6, we have been lucky enough to be visited by the Youth Cafe (Anti-Terrorism police     officers from 

West Mercia Police).  These police officers dedicate time to educating young people in schools covering im-

portant topics.  Today, we covered: knife crime, drug use along with county lines and radicalisation.   

To kick start our session we took part in a fun ice breaker session where we answered questions to warm up.  

The police then went on to share information with us firstly about knife crime.  We were encouraged to think 

about why young people carry knives, a clip helped us to understand that carrying a knife is never an option and 

it always ends badly. 

We then viewed pictures of celebrities in their prime and then after a year of using drugs – it was shocking!! They 

looked awful and had serious skin and teeth problems.  Following this, Alice (who was awesome!) was chosen to 

take part in a role play that demonstrated how county lines works around the country.  The police showed us how 

older people get children involved in drug/ gun/ gang and knife crime by firstly offering them money and gifts, but 

when they have had enough or the child makes a mistake, the drug dealers can become very nasty and harm the 

child and their family.   

We finished the session looking at radicalisation and how important it is to SPEAK UP and tell an ADULT if we 

are ever approached in any of the above situations.  We learned that being involved with knives, drugs, guns, 

terrorism and gangs rarely ends positively. 

We would like to thank Sunny and James at West Mercia Police for coming into school for the day working with 

us! 

Lois Year 6 

Thank 

you      

Sunny & 

James! 



 

  

Wraparound Care 
 

We were visited this week by the lovely June Walker (Community Champion) from Asda Donning-
ton Wood who very kindly brought us a fantastic donation of fruit and cereals for our breakfast club. 
We are so grateful for the wonderful support June gives us on many, many occasions and as you 
can see, the items were all very well received in breakfast club by the children! 
 
Thank you June! 

 
 

June also got to meet Nala and would 

have  taken her home if she could! 

Holy Trinity Church Wrockwardine 

Wood 

New and very exciting!! 

Donated remote control minis are the new addition to Wrapa-

round care and the children have had a brilliant time playing with 

them. I’m sure that there will be many, many races taking part—

especially when the weather gets warmer! 

World Book Day—Friday 4th March 2022 

We will be celebrating world book day on Friday 4th March and 
the children will be asked to dress up as a book character and 
bring in their favourite book from home. There is no need to 
buy an expensive outfit for your child to wear—most of the 
best costumes are created from your imagination! 



 

  

Swimming Champion! 
 

Luca in year 6 won a gold and 2 silver medals in his 3 
races at the county championship swim gala this 
weekend, making him the fastest 11 year old 100m 
freestyle swimmer in Shropshire! He’s also the     
second fastest 100m breaststroker and 200m free-
style swimmer! He has 4 more races to swim in these 
championships over the next few weekends, so there 
may be more successes to come for this champion – 
we are so proud of you Luca, well done! 

Fantastic Footballers! 
Last Friday, our year 5 and 6 football team 
played a match against Redhill School. The 
team played some amazing football and we 
went 1-0 up within 10 minutes with a fantas-
tic header from Archie! Our next goal came 
from Luca who skilfully took on 3 Redhill  
defenders before blasting it in the back of 
the net! Redhill scored just before half time 
and the second half was full of action but   
unfortunately they also scored an equalizer 
with 10 minutes to go. We worked tirelessly 
for the win with some fantastic shots and 
very near misses but the match ended 2-2 

with a penalty shoot out to decide the winner. After 5 penalties, we were still 
drawing so it went to sudden death and we just missed out when they scored 
their final penalty. Our team were absolutely amazing and we are so proud of 
them all - Mrs Slow says it was the best match she’s seen in a long time! A 
huge well done to: Riley, Sam (man of the match), Rohan, Kailan, Bailey, 
Archie, Luca, Ethan, Jack (team debut) and special mention to superstar 
George B who was absent for the photo. Go Wrockers!  

   Cricket Day—Friday 18th February 2022 

 The children will all be taking part in a cricket coaching session on this day, one 

class at a time. The children may come to school in their normal PE kit for the 

day. School PE kit consists of a white plain t-shirt, blue shorts or skort (no brand-

ing), plain navy sweatshirt and tracksuit bottoms/leggings (no zip, hoodies or 

branding) and trainers. If you are unable to provide these items, please call 

school on  01952 387880 as we have lots of free pre loved items. Thank you. 




